
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session Minutes, May 28, 2015 

Town Hall 

 

David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall.  Members Adam Burnett, 

Craig Gemmell, Marion Stoddart, and Carol Coutrier were present.  Pete and Celia joined the 

group for River Festival planning. 

 

Upon a motion by Craig Gemmell, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was  

 

VOTED:  to accept the minutes of the May 20, 2015, Groton Greenway meeting. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

I. River Festival 

 

Upon a motion by Craig Gemmell, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: to allocate $500. From the Lecture Fund for Snow Crow and sound. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Craig Gemmell, it was 

 

VOTED: to pay $100. to PSI Printing for laminated posters. 

 

The vote was 4 in favor, one opposed (Adam Burnett).  The motion carried. 

 

A.  Volunteers 

Marion reported that her son Hugh and daughter in law Piali De would be available to 

volunteer at the festival as well as grandsons Keiron and Brenton Stoddart.  Eric 

Johnson and friend will also volunteer. 

B. Flyers 

Adam reported that if we send printed paper flyers to the schools the number needed 

would be 2095.  It was decided that Adam will format the flyer to go into an email. 

C. Parking 

Exhibitors may park at the Nashua River Watershed Association headquarters. 

 

The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Wed, June 17 at 7 PM. 

 

Upon a motion by Adam Burnett, seconded by Craig Gemmell, it was 

 

VOTED: to adjourn 

 



The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier 

 


